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8 June 2015

Miss Heidi K.P. CHU

Secretary General

The Law Society of Hong Kong
3/F, Wing On House

71 Des Voeux Road

Central, Hong Kong

Dear Miss CHU,

Re: Limited Liability Partnerships (Top-up Insurance) Rules
(L.N. 103 of 2015) (the Top-up Insurance Rules)

I am scrutinizing the legal and drafting aspects of the Top-up
Insurance Rules.

It is noted that rule 3 of the Top-up Insurance Rules has made
references to certain provisions of the Insurance Companies Ordinance
(Cap. 41). At a recent meeting of the Bills Committee formed to scrutinize the
Insurance Companies (Amendment) Bill 2014, the Administration has proposed
a number of amendments to rule 3 of the Top-up Insurance Rules (please see
Annex B to LC Paper No. CB(1)946/14-15(02) which is available at the
Legislative Council's website at http://www.legco.gov.hk/yr13-14/english/be/bc06/
agenda/bc0620150605.htm as at the date of this letter). Please confirm
whether the proposed amendments are acceptable.

Your reply by noon on Thursday, 11 June 2015, in both languages,

is appreciated.

(Wendy KAN)
Assistant Legal Adviser

ce. DoJ (Attn: Mr Alex LAI (By Fax: 2845 2215))
Clerk to Subcommittee
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